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City's Planning Department to close early October 28-31, 2013

     
For staff training, from October 28-31, the City's Planning Department will open at 8 a.m. and be closed in the
afternoons as follows:

Monday, October 28 - closed at 3 p.m. 
Tuesday, October 29 - closed at 3 p.m.
Wednesday, October 30 - closed at regular time (2:30 p.m.)
Thursday, October 31 - closed at 3 p.m.
Friday, November 1- returns to regular hours - 8 a.m. - 4 p.m.

The Department will return to normal hours on Monday, November 4.

For more information, call 503-635-0290.

      
 
   
  
 
       
 
Source URL (retrieved on 03/12/2014 - 2:04am): 
http://ci.oswego.or.us/planning/citys-planning-department-close-early-october-28-31-2013

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

Page 1 of 1

http://ci.oswego.or.us/planning/citys-planning-department-close-early-october-28-31-2013
http://www.tcpdf.org

